e

¥
11t23,

Office of the Gobernor

NIkkI R. HALEY {205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLUMBIA 29201

March 14, 2015

Ms. Kate Zalusky

28 Saint Phillips Boulevard
Beaufort, South Carolina 29906
Dear Ms. Zalusky,

Thank you for your correspondence to Governor Haley. She loves hearing from constituents and
certainly appreciates your ideas and concerns.

I will be sure to pass them along to the appropriate staff in the Governor's Office.

I would also be happy to directly discuss the issues you addressed in your message to Governor
Haley. You can reach me at 803.734.2100.

Thank you so much for contacting the Governor’s Office.

Sincerely,

Hal Peters

Policy Analyst
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley



